
From: Wilson, Devlin Mr [mailto:Devlin.Wilson620@mod.uk]  

Sent: 14 March 2006 13:34 

 
Our Reference: 24-03-2006-094115-002 

 
Thank you for your e-mail to MOD dated 23 February 2006, which has been forwarded to 
me for action. This correspondence has been considered to be a request for information 
under the provisions of the Environmental Information Regulations (EIR) 
 
Your e-mail requested information on radiation and other emissions from RAF 
Trimingham.  Our response is detailed below. 
 
1) All records of any microwave radiation emitted from RAF Trimingham. 
   
Operating under an agreement established with the Office of Communications (OfCom), 
microwave Radar emissions from the site have been more or less continuous since the 


